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County Liaison Report

There is an alignment study occurring on Azul, with the results projected to be complete by the
end of February or March. There is also an alignment study from Torreon to 285 which ECIA has
received legislative money for. Once the reports are available, the community will be updated.
ECIA was able to submit three outlay ICIP requests which are in the current legislature for
approval. In the past, ECIA has been successful in getting about $500K for roads and trails from
the County. ECIA is currently requesting $400K for road improvements, $300K for the Azul trail,
and $30K for a school crossing light at the El Dorado Community School. The legislation lasts 30
days and the Governor has 30-45 days to sign what was passed. The community will be updated
at the next Board meeting.



